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Abstract
This contribution presents some considerations made by the FCC on license-free equipment authorization, in the
U-NII and 2.4 GHz bands. The impact of system design on the relevant rules and considerations of the FCC will
be covered. The current state of the FCC rules in these bands will be presented.


